Republic of the Philippines
CIVIL AVIATION AUTHORITY OF THE PHILIPPINES

BACGONG PILIPINAS

NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC

SUBJECT : TEMPORARY SUSPENSION OF AERODROME DEVELOPMENT AND
MANAGEMENT SERVICE (ADMS) OPERATIONS AND PROCESSES
INCLUDING HEIGHT EVALUATION APPLICATIONS (HEIGHT
CLEARANCE PERMIT & HEIGHT LIMITATION INQUIRY)

In line with the conduct of Team Building Activities of the ADMS, all ADMS operations
and processes including the Height Evaluation Applications (Height Clearance Permit &
Height Limitation Inquiry) are suspended from December 16 to 17, 2024.

As such, all clients may send their inquiries or concerns at the following email
addresses:

e adms_chief@caap.gov.ph

e osd@caap.gov.ph - (for Height Evaluation concerns only)

ADMS operations will resume on 18 December 2024.

For your information and guidance.

LT COL TINO A DIONELA PAF (RET)

Assistant Director General Il, ADMS

Noted by:
By Authority of the Director General:

Deputy Director General for Operations
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